District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

February 26, 2009

Ms. Karina Ricks

District Department of Transportation
941 North Capitol Street, NE
Washington, DC 20002

Re: Request for parking restriction on small triangle park
Ms Ricks:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on February 12, 2009, our Commission voted
unanimously to request that a no parking sign be installed on one side of a small triangle park.

The park is across from Miner Elementary, at the intersection of 15" Street, F Street, and
Tennessee Avenue, NE. When vehicles are parked along the east face (15" Street side) of the
triangle park, visibility for motorists entering 15™ Street from Tennessee Avenue have limited
visibility, leading to vehicular and pedestrian conflicts. Attached are photographs that partially
illustrate this point.

Also attached is a service request from May 2008, with a DDOT assigned resolution date in
August 2008. No action has been taken on that request as of February 11, 2009.

If you have any questions, please contact ANC 6A Transportation Committee Chair Omar
Mahmud at (202) 546-1520 or via email at familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

JOseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc:
Omar Mahmud, Chair, ANC Transportation Committee

For more information about our Commission, please visit our website — www.ancba.org




